
Retirees Association Suing Over Pension

Reform
The state's new pension reform law could soon be facing its first lawsuit. A group representing retired state

workers is preparing to take action.

The Illinois State Employees Association Retirees announced today they plan to file a class action lawsuit

sometime next week.

The group is filing alone because it feels retirees are treated differently under the law, compared to active

employees.

Retirees won't get the 1 percent drop in employee contributions, and are facing cost-of-living reductions after

they already made contributions.

"Our part is going to be held, is going to be heard, and we're going to zero in right on that," Rudy Kink of the

Illinois State Employees Association Retirees said. "And we're not going to be distracted by what may or may

not come up on the active side of the lawsuits that are filed."

The lawsuit will be filed on behalf of retirees from all four state employee pension funds. Executive director

Rudy Kink tells us he estimates the litigation will cost $100,000. He says the association will be asking for

donations from members and anyone else affected by the pension changes who wishes to help out.
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